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SPECIAL NOTICE SPECIAL NOTICE 

Contract #14PSX0194 – Armored Car Services Contract Expiring on 
June 30, 2020

Great News!  

The State and Dunbar Armored have reached an agreement to extend the 
Armored Car Services Contract #14PSX0194 from June 14, 2019 through 
June 30, 2020.  Please refer to the Supplement #16 as rates will increase 
effective June 15, 2019.

Currently the contract is still with Dunbar Armored.  DAS Procurement 
in the process of working with Dunbar to have their name changed to 
Brinks.  Once the change has been made with the State Comptroller’s 
Office, a supplement will be issued stating the changes.

If there any questions, please contact Linda LoSchiavo at  
linda.loschiavo@ct.gov or 860-713-5078.
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